

16/09/2022

Dear Year 6 students,

You know how important your choice of secondary school is for your success. Our ideal starting point is that every pupil comes from a family who has positively chosen Archbishop Sentamu Academy, because both child and family will start with commitment and confidence.

Good choices are based on good information, you and your parents/carers are invited to our Open Evening on Thursday 29th September at 5:30pm-8:30pm.

There will be an assembly held at 5:30pm and another 6:30pm in the Theatre.

You will be greeted by the Archbishop staff and students. Students will give a tour of departments where you can meet our teachers.

We will do our best to answer all the questions you have about Archbishop Sentamu Academy and how we can meet your needs and ambitions.

As the new Principal of Archbishop Sentamu Academy, I am really excited to share the plans that we have put in place to ensure this academy provides the best experience for every child who attends.

We look forward to meeting you.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs S. Holmes-Carne

Principal

Archbishop Sentamu Academy

Archbishop Sentamu Academy

1 Bilton Grove, Hull HU9 5YB

Tel: 01482 781912

Email: hello@asa.hslt.academy

Website: asa.hslt.academy

